
 

MnVFC Announcement 

Date: June 18, 2025 

To: MnVFC Providers 

From: MnVFC Program 

Re: Plan Ahead for Vaccine Needed in Late June or Early July 

 

Due to upcoming federal holidays, there may be longer-than-normal delivery times for vaccine orders. We encourage 
you to plan for vaccine deliveries needed in late June or early July and place those orders no later than June 20. After 
the July 4 holiday, you can expect standard delivery times to resume.   

MnVFC Program 
651-201-5522 or 1-800-657-3970 
www.health.state.mn.us/vfc  
health.mnvfc@state.mn.us  

Please route to:  
▪ Clinical supervisor  
▪ Medical director  
▪ Clinic manager  
▪ Clinic staff  
▪ Pharmacy  
▪ Vaccine staff 
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